
WHO IS COVERED BY THE CAA?

The CAA protects over 30,000 employees of the 
Legislative Branch, including employees of:  

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

AND THE SENATE (WASHINGTON, D.C., 

STATE, AND DISTRICT OFFICE STAFF) 

CONGRESSIONAL BUDGET OFFICE 

OFFICE OF THE ARCHITECT 

OF THE CAPITOL  

OFFICE OF THE ATTENDING PHYSICIAN 

OFFICE OF COMPLIANCE 

OFFICE OF CONGRESSIONAL 

ACCESSIBILITY SERVICES 

UNITED STATES CAPITOL POLICE 

In certain instances, former employees, job 
applicants, and members of the public may also  
be protected by the CAA. The CAA also covers 
employees in the Government Accountability Office 
and the Library of Congress with regard to safety 
and health laws.




